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Dear 
 
Thank you for your request for information about care package reviews.
 
I am sorry for the delay in providing this information. I hope that it remains relevant and useful to you and that the delay has not
caused you any difficulties.
 
Please find below our answers to your specific questions.
 

 

 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been
handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference NCC-050430-21 and we will be happy to review your
request
 
With kind regards
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